
Lincoln Heights Neighborhood Council 
General Meeting Minutes 

March 19, 2013 

The meeting was brought to order at 7:30 p.m.   

Community Assembly Report
Marilyn Lloyd reminded us that on Monday the 25th, there will be a City Council Town 
Hall Meeting at 6:00 p.m. at the East Central Community Center.  Everyone is invited.  
Gary Schumacher will be presenting for Lincon Heights Neighborhood Council. 

Planning
Our application for our "Traffic Calming" is finished.  We have asked for speed signs at 
the pedestrian crossing on 29th, in front of Rosauers and one on 27th, in front of 
Thornton Murphy Park.  Originally, we wanted to put a "Hawk Sign' there, but none are 
available at this point. 

Bob Turner suggested that 2 little traffic circles, just the width of the street, may slow 
traffic down.  Sally talked to residents and property owners near the park and got very 
positive feedback, including Vandervert, who owns the business center.  

Our City Councilman, Jon Snyder, told us that the neighborhood planning for business 
centers has gone backwards with the new administration. 
The business center at 29th and Regal is being looked at for multi-use buildings and a 
transit hub. 
There was a question about the City waiting for STA to do their planning???  Jon did not 
know but would check in to that and let Sally know. 

Comp Plan
Dr. Sonneland's land in Quail Run, just west of SE Blvd extensison, is included in our 
comp plan changes.  It looks as though some multi-use buildings are being planned for 
there. 
The Southeast corner of 29th and Fiske is also on our comp plan for changes.  
Alton's/Tire Rama own that corner and there is no time frame or plans at this time. 

Terrill Black has asked if Scott Chesney could come to our May meeting.  Yes, Sally will 
let her know that he is invited. 

South Hill Coalition
The coalition has hired MIG to take over planning for phase 2 of the project.  MIG has 
experience working with the City of Spokane and seem very excited to join us in 
planning.  MIG is currently working on the Scope of Work. 



Neighborhood Clean Up
The clean up is scheduled for May 11th.  Gary Schumacher is the chair again this year.  
He will contact the Sheriff's Department to get a work crew again this year.  Last year it 
worked out very well. 

Gary also has dump passes, good for 3/23 to 4/5.  They are worth $40 each.  Anyone 
who would like some can get them from him tonight. 

School District 81 is helping with communication in our neighborhood.  They have 
interns that work in the District 81 office and attend running start in college.  They are 
helping Marilyn and Sally work on setting up a Twitter account. 

Gary and Colleen Dennis have resigned their positions with our council, effective April 
30, so Sally will post on our website that a new Vice Chair and a new 
Secretary/Treasurer are needed.   

Submitted, 

Colleen Dennis 


